
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

FOR  : The Regional Executive Director 

   DENR MIMAROPA, Region IVB 

   1515 L & S Building, Roxas Boulevard 

   Ermita, Manila 

  

FROM  : The Head, DENR Action Center/Hotline 

 

SUBJECT  : LETTER OF REQUEST FROM JORVINA LAW OFFICE 

 

DATE  : November 29, 2021 

 Respectfully referred herein letter complaint sent thru email dated 12 November 2021 

addressed to Director. Maria Lourdes G. Ferrer, CESO III transmitted to Secretary Roy A. Cimatu 

thru USEC Rodolfo C. Garcia, indorsed to the Head Executive Assistant and further conveyed to 

DENR Action Center/Hotline from MR. J. L, JORVINA, JR of Unit 1520 City Land 1-, Tower 

2 Bldg. H.V. dela Costa cor. Valero Sts. Salcedo Village, Makati City appropriate action, 

consistent with existing laws, rules and regulation. In his letter to the RED Maria Lourdes G. 

Ferrer, Mr. Jorvina is requesting that they may be apprised or informed if the office has already 

assigned a person (other than CENR Officer Valle) who shall conduct an investigation on the 

questionable approval or issuance of FP-00453320-10-208818 in favor of Susana Ma.  

 

Kindly inform directly the complainant of action taken in this regard furnishing the PCC, 

HEA, and this Office for monitoring/reference purposes. Expeditious action is required in 

accordance with the provision of Republic Act No. 11032, otherwise known as the Ease of Doing 

Business and Efficient Government Service Delivery Act of 2018 as implemented and enforced by 

the Anti-Red Tape Authority. Please be reminded that failure to timely respond to public’s concern 

shall be ground for administrative sanctions under existing laws and regulations. 

 

For immediate attention, please. 

 

MERLINDA R. MANILA  

Copy furnished: 

 

        The Presidential Complaint Center (PCC), Malacañang, Manila 

        Head Executive Assistant 

        The Undersecretary USEC Solid Waste Management and LGU Concerns   

        Mr, J. L., Jorvina (jljlawoffice@yahoo.com), Unit 1520 Cityland 10, Tower 2 Bldg. H.V. dela Costa cor. Valero Sts.     

        Salcedo Village, Makati City 

 

 

JJCR 

 

 

Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 

Tel Nos. (632) 8929-66-26/28; 8929-6635/8929-3618/8929-4028 

IP Phone Trunkline No. 8988-3367 

Website: http/www.denr.gov.ph/ E-mail: web@denrgov.ph 

mailto:jljlawoffice@yahoo.com


 

 

--------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: cherry requina <ohea.denr@gmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Nov 16, 2021 at 6:40 PM 
Subject: Fwd: letter dated November 12, 2021 
To: DENR Action Center <actioncenter@denr.gov.ph> 
 

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: Jorvina Lawoffice <jorvinalawoffice@yahoo.com> 

Date: Fri, Nov 12, 2021 at 9:15 AM 

Subject: letter dated November 12, 2021 

To: ohea.denr@gmail.com <ohea.denr@gmail.com>, DENR Mimaropa Region 

<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> 

Cc: Josue Jorvina Jr <jljlawoffice@yahoo.com> 

 

Good day! 

 

Please see attached letter. 

 

 

thank you & keep safe, 

 

Jorvina Law office 
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